
 

 

 
 

Proceedings of the R&I Ethical Committee meeting 
 

 

                                                                                               Date: 5th  April 2019 
Venue: G04: Conference hall, Admin Block, RU 

Meeting Called by: Dean R&I 

 

Attendees 

 

Sl. 

No. 
Name Designation 

1 Dr. B.P. Divakar Dean R&I 

2 Dr. N Ramesh  Registrar 

3 Dr. DVS Bhagavanulu Dean IQAC 

4 Dr. Sunil Kumar Manvi Director, C&IT 

5 Dr. R C Biradar Director , ECE 

6 Dr Shubha A 
Director, Commerce and 

Management Studies 

8 Dr Payel Dutta C Director, Arts & Humanities 

 

 
Agenda: 

 
1. Introduction of Research Publication Ethics as a course in Ph.D Program 

2. Review of Publications and grant proposal 

 

The dean welcomed all the members and informed that the UGC has made teaching of research ethics as a 2 credit 

course for PhD scholars. In this connection, for the 2020 batch, research ethics will be taught as self study course for 

all the streams. The members welcomed the initiative and resolved to adopt the same for the 2020 batch of 

candidates. 

 

The list of proposals submitted were reviewed and found to satisfy the ethical practices laid down.   The members 

informed that the plagiarism requirement for the submission of the research articles is being taken care by the 

journals to which the articles are presented. 

 

Dean thanked all the members and concluded the meeting 

Dr B P Divakar 



 

 
 

Proceedings of the R&I Ethical Committee meeting 
 

 

                                                                          Date: 11th November 2019 
Venue: G04: Conference hall, Admin Block, RU 

Meeting Called by: Dean R&I 

 

Attendees 

Sl. 

No. 
Name Designation 

1 Dr. B.P. Divakar Dean R&I 

2 Dr. N Ramesh  Registrar 

3 Dr. DVS Bhagavanulu Dean IQAC 

4 Dr. Sunil Kumar Manvi Director, C&IT 

5 Dr. R C Biradar Director , ECE 

6 Dr Shubha A 
Director, Commerce and 

Management Studies 

8 Dr Payel Dutta C Director, Arts & Humanities 

 

 

 

 
Agenda: 

 
1. Review of Publications  

 

Dean R&I welcomed all the Members The list of proposals submitted were reviewed and found to satisfy the ethical 

practices laid down in the university.   The members informed that the plagiarism requirement for the submission of 

the research articles (more than 850)  is being taken care by the journals to which the articles are presented. 

Members informed that there were no proposals or publications involving human trials. The theses submitted have 

undergone plagiarism check and so are the MTech reports. 

 

Dean thanked all the members and concluded the meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr B P Divakar 

 


